’ N Uregon Water Resources Department

North Mall Office Building

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1271

503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904

January 7, 2015

Wilcox Family Farms LLC
Norma W. Booke

1399 NW Moselle Place
Corvallis OR, 97330

Reference: Instream Lease Application, IL.-1433

The above referenced Instream Lease Application was withdrawn from the record of the Water
Resources Department on January 6, 2015 by Special Order Volume 93, Page XXX (copy
enclosed).

The Instream Lease Application has no further force or effect.

The original application included an application fee of $450 to cover the costs of processing a
lease involving four certificates. However, one of these certificates was found to be cancelled.
The correct application fee was therefore $300.00. You will be refunded the difference for a
lease involving three certificates. ’

Enclosed please find the refund for the original application fee of $150.00

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. I can be reached at (503) 986-0898
or Derrick.R. Wheeler@wrd.state.or.us.

Thank you,

Derrick Wheeler
Natural Resource Specialist

Enclosure



